
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

PASTOR SEARCH COMMITTEE 

There will be a brief meeting of the Pastor Search Committee on 

Wednesday, February 16, 2022 at 7:30pm in the Minnie Rowe    

Classroom.  Any questions please contact Sandy McElfresh. 

 

YOUTH PAINT NIGHT 

Come join us and bring your friends on Friday, February 18, 2022  

from 6:30pm-8:30pm for Youth Paint Night.  All art supplies and               

refreshments will be provided.  Call or text Connie Stewart at         

(804) 815-7832 

 

W.M.U. SOUP CAN COLLECTION FOR THE SALVATION ARMY  

As we have in past years, we will again vote for our favorite team with 

soup! Please bring in lots of cans and indicate your team pick with a 

note on or in the bag. You may leave your bags in the WMU bulletin 

board area. We will then deliver the soup to the Salvation Army.   

 
NONPERISHABLE FOOD/HYGIENE ITEMS   

Please don’t forget that we are still collecting nonperishable food 

items and hygiene items, along with nonperishable baby food and   

baby hygiene items. There is an urgent need for diapers of all sizes as 

well as baby and adult hygiene items. Your donations can be brought 

to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours,                    

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 
 

   

  

 
 

  


